
   

Reception Round-Up 

Reading: 
 

It is really important to play matching games, put 
post-its around the house with these character 
names on, help your child learn to read these so 
that they can get a book with words. Thanks! 
 

 
 

Then see if your child can point to them and name 

them all in their books! 

                         

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

Topic: 

 

 
 

We will be using ‘The Colour 

Monster’ to talk about our 

feelings and carry out lots of 

fun monster inspired crafts! 

 
 

 Phonics: 

We will be continuing with our phonics lessons 

where the children carry out practical phonics tasks 

with the focus next week on m and d. You could 

help your child start blending words together using 

satpinmd sounds.  

E.g. s-a-t = sat           t-a-p = tap    
 

Maths: 

We will be learning about the 

Number 2, pairs, more than and 

number bonds to 2. 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 

Reading: There are a number of children who are not reading at home 4 times a week. 

Mr Queralt is monitoring this. Please record in their diary when you have listened to 

your child read/practice their character words/retell their picture book story. Thank you. 

Names in cardigans/jumpers: Please check your child’s name is clear in each of their 

cardigans/jumpers as we are still finding a lot without names. Thank you so much! 

Class teddy: Next Friday we will begin to send home a soft toy teddy to one child at a 

time, per class. They can take the teddy on adventures at the weekend and the children 

can draw pictures in the book of what they did together. To be returned to school on a 

Monday. The children usually love this treat!         We hope you have a lovely weekend 
 

 

 


